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NOTICE TO CONTRACTOR - AMTRAK LEASE AGREEMENT

This project requires a Lease Agreement between the State of Connecticut and the National
Passenger Rail Corporation.

The Contractor will not be able to apply for an Amtrak “Temporary Permit to Enter Upon
Property” nor perform work on Amtrak Property until the Lease Agreement is in place.

Bidders are hereby notified of this condition of the contract.
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